
Help us to Stay Safe in North 
Norfolk and protect your friends 
and family. Continue wearing a 
face covering in crowded spaces 
such as shops and on public 
transport or if asked to do so by 
local businesses. Consider social 
distancing in crowded spaces.

Wash your hands regularly 
throughout the day.  
We have provided foot operated 
hand sanitiser stations which 
are available in Cromer and 
Sheringham to help you stay safe 
throughout your visit.

Welcome to  
Beeston Regis Car Park

COVID-19 Guidance

This car park is open 7 days a 
week between 10am and 7pm.

The car park will be locked at 7pm. 
 

Please make sure you are back in good time as  
there is a £50 release fee for any vehicles left in the 

car park after that time. Out of hours please call  
01223 849782 to release your vehicle.Thank you and enjoy your time here with us!

If you need help from NNDC you can contact our 
COVID-19 support line by calling 01263 513811 or 
emailing nndccovid19@north-norfolk.gov.uk

When you are finished using this leaflet, please be sure 
to dispose of it in a recycling bin.



Bus Routes to/from Sheringham

Bus Routes to/from Cromer

Pedestrian Routes

Travel Information

The closest bus stop to this car park is Beeston Hall Bus Stop,  
with stops on either side of the A149 travelling towards Cromer  
or Sheringham.

The x44 and CH1 bus services will stop at these bus stops, with  
services running in both directions.

The x44 service runs approximately every half-an-hour, and the  
CH1 service runs approximately every hour.

Please consult Sanders Coaches website for full timetable details and 
fare calculator - www.sanderscoaches.com

Public transport providers may be operating at reduced capacity  
due to COVID and may require you to wear a face covering, or hand 
sanitise upon entry. Please consult their websites for full details of  
their COVID measures.

Please take extra caution when waiting at the bus stop and  
crossing the road.


